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Volume 10 Issue 4 

Celebrating over 51 Years of Service to the Community 

Meetings are held the 2nd 
Thursday of each month at 
Christ the King Lutheran 
Church, 6:30 pm Sharp. 

Welcome to Our Newest Members 
Marti Franks 

Andrew Yates 

Sharon Yates 

 

 

 

 

     May 6   — Geni Spera  

    May 9   — Lynn Wyse  

     May 23 — Virginia Schmidt     

     May 25 — Melani Nance  

     May 29 — Deborah Ridgeway 

Happy Birthday !! 

Next Meeting May 14 
Marlene Bolea,  

an expert on gourds, will present her program 

“Out of My Gourd Road Show” 
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April Meeting Notes  

 
Club Committees:   Karen C. discussed how members can get involved.  A green notebook, listing the  
different committees with a brief description, is on hand at the meetings.  Members are welcome to sign up.  Some com-
mittees may be short term while others may be ongoing. 
 
Cost of Freedom Event:  Next week Sue will be sending out a volunteer list for the Cost of Freedom event and is ask-
ing club members to please pass it around to family members, neighbors, coworkers, etc.  Volunteers are needed. 
 
Club Achievements:  Virginia spoke about all of the awards and certificates achieved by the club and  
congratulated everyone on their many talents and dedication.  She has a list of all of our awards. 
 
New Members:  Virginia Introduced our three newest members -  Sherrie, Valerie and Nancy. 
 
Plant Sale:  Rose Skipper will present a ñto doò list for the plant sale.  All members are welcome to help out.  All plants 
may not be available for sale due to the weather.  If you preordered plants, they need to be picked up on Friday, May 8th 
from 3:00pm to 6:00pm.  Volunteers are needed to help get the orders to the cars.  Plant donations need to be well-
established, at least 3 to 4 weeks prior, and in clean containers.  The date of the Plant Sale is Saturday, May 9th from 
9:00am -12:00pm. 
 
Flower Show:  Marlene announced the plans for the Flower Show to be held at the Twinsburg Library on  
Friday, July 17th and Saturday, July 18th.  She went over some of the rules for the Flower Show and set up three fabu-
lous examples of how to put together a display.  She allowed us to critique her displays to help us understand better 
what the judges may be looking for.  She will have additional overviews at the next club meeting. 
 
Herb Garden:  Rita talked about how the TGC has taken on the task of caring for the Herb Garden.  Judy Frohman de-
signed a beautiful pamphlet listing all of the plants that are in the Herb Garden. 
 

Hostesses:  Michele Casto   Marianne Pieramici  
 

Program: Stark County Master Gardener, Rudy Moyer, talked about the  ñBest Tools for Use in the Gardenò 
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Upcoming Events  

 
 
 
                                                                                                               

 

         

    
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

 

 

                      

  

 

 

 

Twinsburg Garden Club Annual Plant Sale 
Saturday, May 9, 2015 

      Twinsburg Historical Society Freemanôs BarnðRoutes 91 and 82                                                      
     9:00amð12:00pm                                                                                   

Memorial Day Wreath Placement                                                                                                             
                       Monday, May 25, 2015  
                                                                Blue Star Memorial Marker                                                                                                                                                 
This year we honor Vietnam veterans. The parade will start from Twinsburg High School at 10:30 am, 
proceed south on Ravenna Road to the Twinsburg Township Square, where a memorial service will be 
held.  After the memorial service, a short ceremony will be held at the park next to the VFW post dedicat-
ing that park as Veteranôs  Park. An Open House will be held at  the VFW Post following 

      Bremec Garden Centers Free Perennial Workshop                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
      Saturday, June 13, 2015                                                                                                                  
            10:00amð12:00pm                                                                                                                          
            12205 Chillicothe Rd.                                                                                                                          
              Chesterland, Ohio                               
        http://www.bremec.com/Seasonal.htm 

~  ~  ~                                                                                

2nd Annual Taste of Twinsburg 
Saturday, June 20, 2015 

2:00pmð6:00pm  
http://www.tasteoftwinsburg.com 

~  ~  ~                                                                                

~  ~  ~                                                                                

~  ~  ~                                                                                

        Cost of Freedom Tribute 
                             July 1 - 5, 2015                                                                                                                                                                                                               
    Presented by the Twinsburg VFW Post 4929                                                                         
    Volunteers are needed 

Twinsburg Garden Club Flower Show                                                                                                                                     
July 17—18, 2015                                                                                                                
Twinsburg Library  

~  ~  ~                                                                                

http://www.bremec.com/Seasonal.htm
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Spring Project  

           STINK BUG TRAP 

 
    
  I hate stink bugs.  They are not harmful, but they are a nuisance    
  and they love to come inside to be warm.  Here is a great,  
  inexpensive, do - it - yourself trap. 
 
 Supplies Needed: 
 
 Empty 2 liter bottle 
 Masking tape 
 Scissors or knife  
 Battery operated LED light 
  (Purchase at Home Depot or Loweôs for $3.00) 

 

Directions for Building a Stink Bug Trap: 
  
Step 1:  Cut the top off an empty two liter bottle.  If possible, try to cut it just above the label and be 
    sure to make it a clean cut.  
 
Step 2:  Put four pieces of masking tape directly on the bottle from top to bottom. This works like a 
    "ladder" for the stink bugs to have something to walk up, on the bottle, to the waiting trap. 
 
Step 3:  Place the battery powered light in the bottom of the bottle. Make sure that you place it  
    facing upwards so that the light is nice and bright inside your trap.  
 
Step 4:  Take the top of the soda bottle that you cut off earlier, invert it and stick it onto the other 
    part of the bottle, using tape.  Attach it firmly and ensure that there are no gaps between 
    the edges. If there are gaps, this could allow the stink bugs to escape.  The only entrance 
    (and exit) should be through the hole in the middle, as this is where the stink bugs will fall 
    through and be unable to escape.  
 

Step 5:  Finally, place your completed stink bug trap in a dark area in your    

    home, such as your garage or attic, to ensure the bugs are       

    attracted to the light from the bottle. 

        Michele Casto 
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How can you attract birds to your garden?  

                                                                                                                                            

There are a number of ways to attract birds to your garden, from planting 
native plants to providing safe stopover areas for them to eat, drink and 
nest  

Å Provide water year-round:  A simple birdbath is a great start. Change the 
water every 2-3 days in the summer and use a heater in the winter. Place 
the water container about 10 feet from dense shrubs or other cover that 
predators may use. 
 
Å Install native plants:  Select a variety of native plants to offer year-round food in the form of seeds, berries, 
nuts, and nectar. Try to recreate the plant ecosystem native to your area. Evergreen trees and shrubs pro-
vide excellent cover through all seasons, if they are part of your local ecosystem. The Lady Bird Johnson 
Wildflower Center has lists of recommended native plants by region and state. 
 
Å Eliminate insecticides in your yard:  Insects are the primary source of food for many bird species and are 
an important source of protein and fats for growing juvenile birds. 
 
Å Keep dead trees:  Dead trees provide cavity-dwelling places for birds to raise young and are a source to 
collect insects for food. Many species will also seek shelter from bad weather inside these hollowed out 
trees. 
 
Å Put out nesting boxes:  Make sure the boxes have ventilation holes at the top and drainage holes below. 
Do not use a box with a perch, as house sparrows are known to sit on a nesting box perch and peck at other 
birds using the nesting box. Be sure to monitor the boxes for invasive animal species known to harm or out-
compete native species. 
 
Å Build a brush pile in a corner of your yard:  Start with larger logs and top with smaller branches. Some birds 
will hunt, roost or even nest in brush piles. 
 
Å Offer food in feeders:  Bird feeders are great sources of supplemental food during times of food scarcity, 
and also enhance bird viewing opportunities. 
 
Å Remove invasive plants from your wildlife habitat:  Many invasive plants outcompete the native species fa-
vored by birds, insects and other wildlife. Check with your local U.S. Department of Agriculture Cooperative 
Extension System office for information on plant species to avoid. Find your local Cooperative Extension 
System office. 
 
Å Reduce your lawn area:  Lawns have little value to birds or other wildlife, and they require more energy for 

mowing, applying fertilizers and watering. 

           Sue Davis 

   

 



 

 

Twinsburg Garden Club is a member of GARDEN CLUB OF OHIO, INC. 

Member of National Garden Clubs, Inc., Central Atlantic Region 
 

Judy Aplis, Editor                      216-970-8838– Phone                     jcaplis1204@aol.com 

 

Kanzan Cherry Tree  

 If youôre looking for a beautiful flow-
ering tree for your yard consider planting 
a Kanzan Cherry Tree.  Also called 
óKwanzanô cherry, it is named after a 
mountain in Japan.  It is a fruitless cultivar 
developed in that country and first intro-
duced to the United States in 1903.  It has 
gained popularity because of its spec-
tacular spring flowers and pleasing fall fo-
liage.   
 The Kanzan Cherry Tree prefers full 
sun and loose, moist, well-drained soil, 
but will tolerate partial shade and soils 
ranging from sandy to clay as long as it is 
well-drained.  Its size at maturity is ap-
proximately 30 - 40 feet with a crown at 
least that wide.  It is a relatively short-
lived tree with a medium growth rate and 
less tolerant of pollution than some, but is 
also said to be the hardiest of the double-
blossom flowering cherries, because it is 
tolerant of hot, humid conditions.  Besides 
its use as a specimen tree to brighten the 
landscape, it is sometimes used in plant-
ers and bonsai art.   
 This beautiful tree is always a hit at 
the famous Cherry Blossom Festival in 
Washington, D.C. 
 
    Karen Fullerman To purchase or learn more about this tree and 

others, visit arborday.org/kanzan 


